
 
Welcome Class of 2026 

08/17/22 
First Day as a Hawk 

 
Maine South would like to welcome the Class of 2026. Your first day of school as a Hawk will be Wednesday, 
August 17th. Only Freshmen will be in attendance on this day. Maine South has a great day planned, welcoming 
you, the Class of 2026, to the Maine South family. 

 
This day has been built to help you learn your way around the halls of Maine South, meet your classmates, your 
upper-class mentors and your teachers in a fun-environment as you become acclimated to your high school. All you 
need to bring is a good attitude and your lunch or some cash to purchase lunch. 

 
We ask that all members of the Class of 2026 report to the spectator gym at 8:30 am to begin their adventure-filled 
high school story!!!  Students will be dismissed at 3:01 p.m. 

 
 

8:30 - 9:40 Class of 2026 Welcome 

9:40 - 11:40 Hawk PRIDE Small Group Activities and Tour 

11:50 - 12:00 Assembly 

12:05-12:45 Lunch 

12:50 - 1:02 1st Period Class 

1:07 - 1:19 3rd Period Class 

1:24 - 1:36 5th Period Class 

1:41 - 1:53 7th Period Class 

1:58 - 2:10 2nd Period Class 

2:15 - 2:27 4th Period Class 

2:32 - 2:44 6th Period Class 

2:49 - 3:01 8th Period Class 

3:01 Dismissal 

 
ID/Yearbook Photos will be taken during PE Class on Thursday and Friday 


